
  

   

                    Notice of Public Hearing 
                         

 

                     Capital Improvement Program Committee 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on the 

proposed Capital Improvement Plan for fiscal year 2012  

on Monday, August 22nd and August 29th, 2011  

beginning at 7:00 PM 

Moultonborough Town Hall 

6 Holland Street 

Moultonborough, NH 03254 

 

Posted this 4
th

 day of August, 2011 

 

/S/ Richard Brown  

Chair, CIPC 

 


